
STUDENT BULLETIN 

April 9j 1963

The library will close at 7:15 P*m * Tuesday through 
this week on account of the evening Spiritual iunphas 
ings. Friday closing will be 5:00 pm as usual.

Thursday 
is meet-

Students are reminded that if they have intention of dropping 
courses they must secure and execute the drop siip .in every 
instance, (even if asked to reduce their academic load by tne
Dean)

The end draweth nigh. Final registration for all students 
and their guests for the All School Banquet will be next week. 
Student's admission is already paid. Guest tickets are +2,30. 
Registration must be completed next week as seatin6 arrange­
ments have to be worked out and_caterers notified. Those wh< 
do not register will not be admitted.

Those who 
Get your dates today!

Effective this quarter students; may request of the resided 
supervisor a total of three late-in permits with a maximum 
sign-in time of 12:30 p.m.
Permission for late-in should be secured before leaving campus.

Several copies of Form lOlpO for Income Tax Reporting are 
available at the counter in the Administration Building.


